AWSC Meeting August 18, 2012
Report from Rochester AIS

| have only a quick report for this meeting. We will be voting on the proposed revision of our by-laws in
September.

Chairs from AIS Syracuse and AIS Rochester met in July to discuss some of our concerns and to share
ideas to make our organizations more effective. We plan on meeting again an September at the Fall
Assembly.

Anniversaries in our area include:
Courage To Be Me—August 20" at Gates Presbyterian Church, 1049 Wegman Rd. at 7pm.
Gratefully in service,

Carolyn H.



